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Year 2 Autumn 1 2019


Y2PB and Y2LL





In Maths we will be:


Looking at numbers within 100.


Using place value and number facts to solve problems; identify, represent, compare and order numbers.


Adding and subtracting 2-digit numbers.


Building addition/subtraction facts/methods to 100; understanding commutativity.


Learning how to solve addition and subtraction word problems.


Solving problems using concrete and pictorial representations.





In English we will be:


Reading the stories Max by Bob Graham and Traction Man by Mini Grey – both stories about Superheroes. 


Exploring a character’s perspective within the story.


Using drama to explore character relationships.


Writing our own adventure comic books and persuasive pieces of writing based on our key texts. 


Using the year 1 and 2 exception words in our writing. 


Learning about different sentence types. 











Welcome to Year 2!


We are so excited about the year ahead! As many of you will be aware this is the children’s final year of KS1 and they will undertake assessments in May. Further information about these assessments will be given out over the course of the year, but we hope to make the year as fun and enjoyable for the children as possible! 


For now please can children remember to bring in their home reading records every day. It is important that children read at home as often as possible and also practice spelling the key exception words for years 1 and 2 (please see the back of this newsletter). If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s teacher. 








Our topic this term is … 


Super Humans





Music 


For our music learning we will continue our violin lessons with our London Music Master teachers.


Our lessons will be on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Please remember to bring in their violins on Monday.





In PSHE we will be: 


Thinking about new beginnings and how we should treat each other with respect. 


Talking about how to solve problems in different situations. 


Thinking about ways we can help ourselves to stay calm. 








In ICT we will be:


Learning about e-safety.


Learning about the use of bookmarking to research topic questions.


Exploring the function of email and discussion forums.





In Topic/Science we will be finding out:


What the main external parts of the body are called.


What the ﬁve human senses are.


How the brain connects to other body parts.


SCHOOL TRIP – Natural History Museum 30th September 2019





In PE we will be: 


Working with a large ball. 


Learning to throw, pass and dribble. 


Practising being safe during P.E. and following instructions. 


PE Days


Y2PB – Wednesdays and Fridays


Y2LL – Tuesdays and Thursdays  





In RE we will be:


Learning about Hinduism.


Learning why Diwali is an important festival.


Exploring the traditions of Diwali.











